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PARKS & GARDENS 
 

PROJECT STATUS 

Walkways Keep Motueka Beautiful are continuing to work on 
the Estuary (ex sawmill site) walkway.  
 

Memorial Park Work has started on the car park formation for the 
Senior Net and Toy Library building. 

Decks Reserve Toilet Upgrade Work is underway on the upgrade and is expected 
to be completed on 17

th
 August. 

Decks Reserve path/planting Glenn Thorn is working on a plan for the extension 
of the footpath and further planting for the reserve. 

Thorp Bush New Toilet Awaiting the delivery of replacement parts for 
those that were damaged in transit. 

Motueka Cemetery The Arbour Day plantings went really well. The 
pine tree area has been mown and will now be 
sown in grass. 

Brooklyn Reserve/ Riwaka Memorial 
Reserve 

Arbour Day plantings were undertaken on these 
reserves and look really good. 

The Harbour Board land on Wharf 
Road 

This area has been mown with a mulching mower 
and is ready for grass seed and planting. 

Trewavas Street Foreshore Reserve Louise Clives has been working with local 
residents on a project on the reserve which has 
entailed removing some pampas and old tree 
Lucerne and replanting with natives. 

Tree Vandalism We have had three large mature ngaio trees along 
with a patch of young natives cut down at Little 
Kaiteriteri Reserve, this has been reported to the 
police and an article will be going into the local 
papers. Young trees in the Hickmott Car park have 
also been vandalised and will be replaced.  

 
Beryl Wilkes 
Reserves Manager 
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